
 

Bangladesh High Commission 
Canberra 

 
Important Notice 

 
19 November 2008 

 
REVISED FEE FOR SOME CONSULAR SERVICES 

FROM 01 DECEMBER 2008 
 
 This is to inform all concerned that from 01 December 
2008, the revised fee for obtaining ‘No Visa Required for 
Travel to Bangladesh’ stamp on an Australian / New Zealand 
Passport will be Australian Dollar Eighty (A$ 80.00) only.  
 
 The revised urgent fee for renewal of a Bangladesh 
Passport for one year or a part thereof will be Australian 
Dollar Eighty (A$ 80.00) only. Therefore, urgent fee for 
renewal of a Bangladesh Passport for five years will be 
Australian Dollars Four Hundred (A$ 400.00) only.  
  
 The revised fees will be effective for the documents 
received on or after 01 December 2008 at the High 
Commission in Canberra and at Consular Camps anywhere in 
Australia and New Zealand. 
 
 Fees for all other consular services (ordinary and / or 
urgent) will remain unchanged. Detailed information regarding 
different consular services are available at the ‘Passport / 
Visa / Consular Matters’ Section of the website of the High 
Commission (www.bangladoot-canberra.org). 
   

The High Commission would like to thank all concerned 
for their kind cooperation in this regard. 
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